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Year 7 

 

 
Autumn: The 
changing season 
 
The aim of this term 
is students becoming 
familiar with the 
school grounds.  
We want the students 
to develop curiosity 
and resilience 
through activities 
based on …. 
 
Woodland walks: 
leaves, trees and 
animals  
Gardening: 
maintenance  
Bikes: pump track 
Nature Crafts: using 
what is around us.  

 
Winter: The 
changing season 
 
The aim of this term 
is students learning 
and developing 
knowledge of the 
surrounding area. 
To learn names and 
uses for …. 
 
Nature crafts: 
Christmas theme 
Bikes: pump track 
names of bike parts 
Gardening: winter 
planting 
Woodlands walk: 
Naming trees in 
winter 

 
Winter: The 
changing season 
 
The aim of this term 
is students learning 
how we and other 
animals prepare and 
adapt for the winter 
months …. 
 
Outdoors seasonal 
cooking:  
Nature crafts. What 
can we use around 
us? 
Bikes; pump track, 
keeping warm, fit and 
safe on bikes in 
winter 
Walks: how did 
animals prepare for 
winter, how do we 
prepare for walks. 
 

 
Spring: The 
changing season 
 
The aim of this term 
is students learning 
how we recognize the 
country is coming out 
of winter…. 
 
Zenery: art and 
watching how life is 
appearing 
Gardening: what can 
we harvest, sow and 
pick from nature 
Bikes: pump track 
and how we can keep 
fit,  
Outdoor crafts 
Walks: can we see 
nature starting the 
new season through 
bird nests etc. 

 
Summer: The 
changing season 
 
The aim of this term 
is students learning 
how we develop our 
knowledge of our 
natural environment 
in summer through…. 
 
Gardening: planting 
and maintaining  
Outdoor cooking: 
what can we cook 
from the allotment 
Zenery, can we do a 
bird count, amphibian 
count  
Bikes: pump tracks 
Woodland Walk: 
Appropriate clothing 
Making shelters 
Naming British plants  

 
Summer: The 
changing season 
 
The aim of this term 
is students learning 
how we enjoy the 
weather safely… 
 
Gardening: 
everything growing 
How do we keep 
them watered?   
Zenery: art using 
nature 
Bikes: pump tracks  
Woodland walk and 
craft 
 

 
Year 8 

 

 
Autumn: The 
changing season 
 
The aim of this term 
is students becoming 
familiar with the 
school grounds 
again, using last 
year’s knowledge to  
become better at.… 
 

 
Winter: The 
changing season 
 
The aim of this term 
is students 
developing their 
knowledge of the 
surrounding area. 
Learning how the 
country and nature  
 

 
Winter: The 
changing season 
 
The aim of this term 
is students 
developing 
knowledge of the 
surrounding area and 
learn how to adapt to  
long winter months… 
 

 
Spring: The 
changing season 
 
The aim of this term 
is students 
developing 
knowledge and 
noticing skills of the 
surrounding area and 
notice how nature is  
 

 
Summer: The 
changing season  
 
The aim of this term 
is students 
developing 
knowledge and use 
of the surrounding 
area through... 
 
 

 
Summer: The 
changing season 
 
The aim of this term 
is students enjoying 
our grounds, through 
talking, noticing and 
asking question, 
personal research 
and personal interest  
 



 
Using our curiosity 
and resilience 
through activities 
based on… 
 
Woodland walks: 
leaves, trees and 
animals  
Gardening: 
maintenance  
Bikes: pump track 
Nature Crafts: using 
what is around us. 

 
prepares for long 
winter months. 
 
Nature crafts: 
Christmas crafts 
Bike maintenance 
Gardening: Preparing 
for winter. Making 
and mending 
equipment  

 
Outdoors seasonal 
cooking nutrition and 
seasonal food. 
Nature crafts: What 
happening before TV 
and Computers. 
Bike maintenance 
and riding in the 
winter months 
 

 
starting to come alive 
through… 
 
Zenery: what can we 
see Life cycles in 
action 
Gardening: what can 
we plant for the 
whole 4 seasons 
Bikes. Maintenance 
of bikes, tracks, and 
clothing 
Outdoor crafts 
Walks: what is it like 
in spring…  

 
Gardening: can we 
start harvesting, what 
else can we grow? 
Zenery what insects 
and animals can we 
attract? 
Bikes: where else 
can we ride our 
bikes? 
Woodland Walk/craft: 
can we make tools 
and shelters and 
 
 

 
projects…. 
 
Gardening: cooking, 
growing, sowing for 
winter.  
Zenery: attracting 
more wildlife 
maintaining the area. 
Bikes: riding in the 
woods and around 
the local area 
Woodland walk /craft: 
using the woods to 
dye cloths and make 
artifacts and learn 
about folk laws 
 

 
 


